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12th September 2014 

 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 
 
I am delighted to invite you to our Open Evening on Thursday 25th September from 
6pm-8.30pm. 
 
Upton-by-Chester High School is an excellent school which provides an outstanding 

education.  OfSTED stated “care, guidance and support are outstanding because students 

are known and treated as individuals”.   

At Upton, we really get to know our students ‘inside out’ and ensure that their individual 

needs are not only met within the classroom, but also beyond.  We nurture each individual 

and ensure that they are making the most of every opportunity available.   

Our students leave Upton as confident, mature, and extremely well-qualified young adults, 

ready to take their place in the world of the future.  The members of staff at Upton High, 

many of whom choose Upton for their own children’s education, are all here for the 

students, first and last, to achieve the very best. 

We would be delighted and proud to welcome you to our school on our Open Evening on 

Thursday 25th September from 6-8.30pm.  I will be speaking at 6pm, 6.30pm and 

7pm.   

If you would like to visit us during a school day please telephone the office to make an 

appointment. 

Please come and see for yourselves what makes Upton-by-Chester High School such a 

successful, exciting and exceptional place to learn. 

I look forward to meeting you. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Paula Dixon 
Headteacher 


